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From J~mes Forrest21 Secretary of Defense

The followlng message has been received t~day from The
President of The United States.

“The Atomic Energy Commission has reported tc me cm
results of the tests of atomic weapons at the Cmmissto
Eniwet3k Proving Graund. Tne Chairman and members of
Commission join me in congratulations tc,you m the wo
Jcint Task Force 7 which carrieciout the tests far the
mission. The successful completion of this mission Is
outstanding example ~f an Integrated ~perati~n by the
cies responsible far the military defense ~f the Natio
those responsible f.,rthe scientific and technical dev
ment of the means and defense. Please ccnvey to the C

7 p-rid to all of the membersmander of Joint Task Force ,
the National Military Establishment who contributed to
the success ;f the undertaking my commendation for a j
well done. I kr.?wyou share my feelings of gratificat
for the accomplishments of the Commissions L~s Alamos
Scientific Labar?t~ry as indicated by the results of t
test prcgram. I have asked the Commission to c~nvey m
mendation to all ?f the civilian personnel involved bo
in the development w~rk leading up to these tests and
the actual conduct (:Tthe proof test program.”

My c~ngrztulati~ns to all who contributed to the succe
ful executicn of this difficult operation.
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